
 

 

SPIRIT OF FALMOUTH REPLACEMENT MASTS  

Turn to Starboard are very proud to have our Tall Ship ‘Spirit of Falmouth’ as our flag ship. She is a 
beautiful vessel and she attracts attention and publicity for our charity wherever she goes. She is used 
extensively to sail UK Forces Veterans, especially on expeditions. She has just returned from a 7 week 
trip to the far north of Scotland and Liverpool. 

During some routine maintenance work in November 2023, rot was discovered in her main mast. 
Upon further investigation, the foremast and topmast were also found to need major repairs. The 
main, top and fore masts were all condemned by our surveyor and it was decided that full 
replacement was the best course of action.  

The total replacement cost was £62,148. 

We were very grateful to receive a donation of £2,000 from the Worshipful Company of Shipwrights to 
support the repairs. 

 

 

 
Many thanks and very best wishes 
Ellen Przybylska 
Finance Manager 
Turn to Starboard 
 
11 September 2024 


